
 
 

 

Date: 10th August, 2022 
 

To, 
The Manager, 
Listing & Compliance, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code – 540393 

To,  
Listing Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
C-1, G-Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
 
Ref: Scrip Symbol – SMLT 

 
Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting dated 10th August, 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations), we hereby wish to inform you that the Board of 
Directors of the Company at their meeting held today, i.e., August, 10th 2022, inter-alia, 
considered and approved the following: 
 

1. Unaudited Financial Results along with the Limited Review Report of the Company 
for the quarter ended 30th June 2022. 

 
Please note that the Board of Directors of the Company with the recommendation of Audit 
Committee decided to consider and approved the Unaudited Financial results along with the 
Limited Review Report for the quarter ended 30th June 2022 instead of Audited Financial 
Results. 
 
The meeting concluded at 11:58 A.M. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 & 33 of the Listing Regulations and other applicable regulations, 
please find enclosed the following:  
 

1. Unaudited Financial Results along with the Limited Review Report of the Company 
for the quarter ended 30th June, 2022.  
 

Kindly take the same on your record. 
 
Yours’ Faithfully, 
 
For, Sarthak Metals Limited 

 
 
Pratik Jain 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 










